
 

  

Project Newsletter 

June 2024 

Navarre Green Power Hub is an approximately 600 MW wind farm proposed by Neoen. The project is 

currently in the development stage. It is located about 30 minutes by road from Neoen's Bulgana Green 

Power Hub. The project is currently in the development stage. 

You’re receiving this newsletter because you’re on our list of interested community members. If you’re 

no longer interested in receiving updates, or if you know someone who missed out but would like 

updates, just let us know. 
               

  

Project progress update 

We are pleased to announce that in May 2024, the Victorian 
Planning Minister made a decision on our environmental 
‘Referral’ through an announcement on the Department of 
Transport and Planning website.   

This means that we can begin work on the project’s 
Environmental Effects Statement (EES). This is likely to take 
around two years and will involve detailed studies on 
potential impacts including on flora and fauna, Aboriginal 
and cultural heritage, noise and traffic among other things.  

The next stage is the agreement of the ‘Scoping 
Requirements’ which is the key issues that we will study, 
which will also be published on the Department’s website 
once agreed and signed off.  

  

Project Manager Update 

We are excited to share that Thibault Peillon will be the new 
Project Manager for Navarre Green Power Hub.   

Thibault has worked with Neoen for 3 years, starting in the 
Paris office and joining the Victorian team in Melbourne about 
9 months ago. We look forward to introducing you to him.  

   

https://www.planning.vic.gov.au/environmental-assessments/browse-projects/referrals/navarre-green-power-hub
https://www.planning.vic.gov.au/environmental-assessments/browse-projects/referrals/navarre-green-power-hub
https://navarregreenpowerhub.com.au/


 
 

  

Face-to-face question time 

Naomi, our Community Liaison Officer, will be at the 
playground in Navarre if you wanted to drop by and ask any 
questions about the project or have a chat in person.  

When: Monday 29 July 2024, 10.30 am to 2.30 pm 

Where: Stawell-Avoca Road Playground 

Transmission fact sheet 

We have created a fact sheet about the types of 
transmission lines we will need to build in order to connect 
the proposed wind farm to the main power grid.   

You can have a look at it here 

   
 

  

Getting in touch 

If you have any questions about our project or would like a 
visit to discuss these with our local community liaison 
officer, Naomi Swift, you can call her on 0482837802. 

 

Otherwise, you can call our free project helpline on 1800 966 
101. The team is available and happy to have a chat. 

For more information, please contact: 
Thibault Peillon 

contact@navarregreenpowerhub.com.au 

1 800 966 101 

www.navarregreenpowerhub.com.au 

 

 

https://navarregreenpowerhub.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2024/07/Navarre_transmission_factsheet_2024.pdf
mailto:contact@navarregreenpowerhub.com.au
http://www.navarregreenpowerhub.com.au/
https://australia.neoen.com/en

